
I want to express my gratitude for the gift of a cornea transplant
tissue I recently received from your family member.

I am a 69-year-old with numerous eyesight issues. The new
cornea tissue should provide me with stable and improved
vision. The DSAK procedure uses layers of the cornea to replace
failing cornea tissue. Being semi-retired, good eyesight is
important to me in my chosen profession, television production.
I also still teach part time at the college level. Your gift will allow
me to continue enjoying my hobbies, photography, video, and
birding. In fact, I just purchased a new camera to allow me to
expand on the hobbies.

Again, thank you for the tissue donation. Your gift to me will
always be appreciated.

Dear Donor Family:

-Grateful Recipient


